
Public Notice  

 

Jefferson County Drainage District No. 7 (JCDD7) is updating its Hazard Mitigation 
Plan, as required by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) and the Texas 
Division of Emergency Management (TDEM).  The District will hold two meetings with the 
public on November 27th to discuss the final draft, receive input and explain how the 
public can provide additional input.  The comment period will be open for 30 days and will 
start November 27th and run until December 27th, 2024. The first meeting will be held at 
the JCDD7 Office, 3400 Hwy 73, Port Arthur at 9:30 am.  The second meeting will be held 
at the Effie & Wilton Hebert Public Library, 2025 Merriman Street, Port Neches at 4:00 
pm. The public is encouraged to come to either meeting.   

 
 

 


